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Dear Legislators, 

Measure 114 is so outrageous and unconstitutional it's hard to put into words how 

misguided and tyrannical it is.  I am 60 years old, have lived in Oregon my entire life, 

and been a gun owner my entire life.  I took a hunter's safety class in 1975 - the 5th 

grade.  I don't believe the supporters of this measure think that this will make any one 

safer from gun violence, I believe you're only motivation is for control and harassment 

of law-abiding, responsible gun owners.  Criminals will not follow this law and I'm 

sure there's an exception for your armed guards.  You're only affecting those who 

respect the law by denying them their GOD-given rights.   You have no right to even 

attempt to take them away from the people.  The second amendment is clear and 

simple:  "shall not be infringed."  I am embarrassed to live in a state where our 

legislators think they can force a law that is clearly unconstitutional, and look forward 

to the day it WILL be struck down by the US Supreme Court, if not sooner.  The folly 

and delusion of this effort is so astonishing it would be comical if it was not coming 

from a body that is supposed to have common-sense in looking out for the true well-

being of people in Oregon.    


